
Directors General ICT Council Communiqué – 28 April 2016 

The third Directors General ICT Council meeting was held on 28 April 2016 at Dumas House.   

The meeting focused on the Council’s key directions for 2015 – 16 and ensuring benefits are 
realized from the ICT reform agenda. A status update on projects with key timelines for delivery 
was also discussed, along with what the initiatives would mean for the delivery of government 
services.  

Council received a progress report on two key initiatives - the GovNext-ICT and the WA 
Government Digital Services portal.   

The merits of a government-only ICT event to be held in October 2016 was discussed and 
agreed. 

Next Steps  

The next formal meeting of the Council is scheduled for 28 July 2016 

 


